Review Board Hearings: May 16, 2017

ACCOUNT:		Mario Lyles		410 Henry St.	$3366.56
DISPUTE:	Past due water bill is extremely high.  Customer states she is not working.  Also, states that there were leaks in 2014 that caused the high bills.  Presented a letter from the Urban Mission about the leaks but it stated the roof and ceiling was leaking.  Also, is disputing the current charges on the bill.  She states she does not live there but says here dog is there and she comes to feed and walk the dog.  She also states that she does use the garbage service at this residence.

[bookmark: _GoBack]DECISION:	After careful consideration, the Board decision was that the amount due on the account will have to be paid before water service is restored.  Also, if they do not want further charges on the account, they can sign off on the account but they must understand that they cannot occupy the residence or use the garbage services.  They can make payments on what is owed but the amount will be assessed as a lien on the property if not paid in full by September 1st.   They will receive a Notice of Intent to Lien and will be allowed another hearing at that time to dispute the lien being placed.


